
P2NM Term 3 Overview 2022/23

Welcome back to term 3, I hope you all had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed spending time with family and
friends. We are ready to start another busy and exciting term. Please feel free to get in contact with us if you have
any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,
Mrs Nicolson and Mrs McMurray

Planned Learning
Literacy Writing

● Poetry
● Instructions
● Report Writing
● Handwriting

Spelling
● Active Literacy

Reading
● Fluency and expression
● Word decoding
● Retelling
● Comprehension

Modern Languages
● Revise numbers, days of the week, colours
● Body parts
● Weather

Numeracy ● Subtraction
● Multiplication and division
● Pattern
● Shape
● Data handling
● Weekly Beat That

Health and
Wellbeing

PE
● Scottish Country Dancing
● Invasion games

Health
● Emotionworks

- Recognising our feelings and emotions and developing the vocabulary
to speak about them.
- Regulation strategies

● Food and Health
- Eat well plate
- Making healthy choices for our bodies

Cross - Curricular
Learning

● Our Engineering World
● Our Creative World

Expressive Arts Art - delivered by Ms. Hoy every Thursday
● Creating using different resources

Music
● Listening and creating

Technologies ● Google Classroom skills extended
- logging in and out
- simple Google search

R.M.E ● Weddings
● Bible Stories - David and Goliath and Noah
● Easter



Additional Information
● P.E kits should be worn to school Monday and Friday.
● Homework will be posted to the Google Classroom on Thursdays after school. Homework tasks should be uploaded

to the classroom by the following Tuesday.
● Assembly will take place on Wednesdays.
● The school library is available for pupils to borrow books for home use, we visit the library every Wednesday and

children can select a book to take home. Please ensure books are brought back to school the following Wednesday.
● Children are encouraged to bring water bottles into class, to ensure that they are kept hydrated.  It is particularly

important that all children bring a bottle as they are not allowed to drink directly from the water fountain due to current
restrictions in school. Please label your child's water bottle and ensure they only bring water to school.

● Please ensure every item of clothing is clearly labelled with your child’s name.
● We are making the most of the outdoor environment to learn.  We have a timetable slot for the messy garden on

Tuesdays.  As we will continue to access the outdoors in all weathers, please ensure your child is appropriately
dressed as the weather changes.

● Snacks should be a manageable size that can be eaten in 15 minutes. They also must be nut free.

Many Thanks for your support.


